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H.Pylori Breath Test, Adult and Pediatric  
Test Code and Collection Kit Changes 

 
Date: March 30, 2023 

Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients, 

Due to manufacturer discontinuation of the collection kits for adult and pediatric collections 
(BreatTek) of the Helicobacter Pylori Breath test, we will be offering a new collection kit that 
can be used for both adult and pediatric collections (BreathID).  The replacement test, 
Helicobacter pylori, Breath Test HPBT, is orderable for patients 3 years and older. This change 
is effective Monday April 3, 2023.  

Clients can still use any old kits they have on hand to reduce wastage.  

The new kit can be ordered on our supply portal at www.reglab.org. Kit information is below: 

 

Interfaced Clients: 

The new test code will be HPBT. Interface build is below.  

OrderCode OrderName ResultCode ResultName LOINC CPT 

HPBT H PYLORI BREATH TEST HPBTR H PYLORI BREATH TEST 29891-9 83013 

Please deactivate test codes HPBTP (H.Pylori Breath test, Pediatric) and HPBTA (H.Pylori 
Breath test, Adult).  

If you have have any questions please contact client services at 402-559-6420 
or rpssupport@unmc.edu  

http://www.reglab.org/
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